
 
 
 
 

Face coverings/Masks 
Polite reminder, where possible and if you are able to, could you please wear a mask or 

face covering at all times when on the school grounds.  Any staff that have interactions 

with parents, carers or wider family will continue to wear masks until the Government 

guidance says otherwise.  

This is a partnership, it is not our place to challenge or insist on this, but we are grateful 

that the vast majority of you, again where possible, are doing this.   

   

 

Summer   term dates reminder 

 Monday 3rd May – School closed for Bank Holiday 

 Thursday 27th May – Children break up for half term 

 Friday 28th May – School closed – Inset Day (Teachers will be spending the day 

redesigning the curriculum ready for September) 

 Monday 7th June – Children return to school 

 Tuesday 20th July – Children break up for the summer holidays 

 

School Trips 
 Due to the success of Year 6 swimming, we are now looking at booking trips 

for other year groups.   We will continue to subsidise the charge of school 

visits and will endeavour to keep the cost to parents as low as possible. 

 

Summer Term Events  
A list of summer events, eg sports days, meet the new teacher, parent 

interviews etc, will be sent out via text message link on Wednesday 5th May.  

You will also find them on the school website from Wednesday.  Please note, all of the 

planned dates are subject to change and dependent on restrictions continuing to be eased - 

they may need to be changed at short notice. 

 

Summer Playtimes 
On hot days, please make sure sun cream is applied to children at home and that sun hats 

are sent in to school.  Any children suffering from hayfever will need to have their 

medication before coming to school as they will be playing on the school field, weather 

permitting.  

Uniform Shop at school 
We are liaising with Ron Flowers regarding uniform shop dates and will let you 

know as soon as the dates/times have been arranged. 
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